
 

“The light shines in the darkness, and the darkness has not overcome it.  John 1:5 

Our Lady of Guadalupe 

Steubenville Youth Conference 

 June 21st – June 24th, 2024 

Name of Student:   

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Name of Both Parents: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Parent's Cell: ___________________________            Parent's Home: ______________________________ 

  

Parish: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

School: __________________________________                                        Current Grade: ______________________ 

  

Parent's Email to be used: _______________________________________________________________________ 

  

Student/Teen Email: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Student/Teen Cell No:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

T-Shirt Size  (Circle one) Adult:__S____M____L_____XL                            Age as of 5/31/23:___________________ 

  

 

 

 



 

Please list any Food / Environmental / Drug Allergies:   

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Is there any additional Info that you feel we should know about your teen? 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

 

 

 

Does your teen take any daily prescribed medications?  If so, please state them here and the dosages: 

 

 

 

 

Does your child carry an epi-pen?  _________________________ 

 

Cost of Trip:  $445.00 / $50.00 non-refundable deposit required to hold seat. 

Payment of $200.00 due March 31st/ Final Payment of $195.00 due on or before May 1, 2024 

 

Within a few weeks of registering, you will receive a link to fill out an on-line registration directly with Franciscan University.  

You will also receive more information via Flock note email and/or text regarding any meetings for your teen before our 

trip, as well as copies of our itinerary, packing list, etc. 

 

There will be a mandatory parent meeting for those who will be attending for the first time.  Notification of that meeting 

will be coming out sometime in April, 2024.  There will be two opportunities to come to a meeting.  

 

Any questions, or if you would like to discuss anything specific concerning your teen that was not included on this 

registration form, please contact: 

 Lisa Kopertowski  / Director of Youth & Young Adult Ministry 

#267-337-2822 

youthministry@olguadalupe.org 

 

mailto:youthministry@olguadalupe.org

